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TO: Maine Livestock and Poultry Dealers 
RE: Renewal of Livestock & Poultry Auction License 
DATE: April 23, 2025 
 
Since many of you have ordered your chicks and are actively selling poultry, we’d like to offer 
you to get a jump on renewing your Livestock/Poultry Auction License. You are a key step in 
preventing the spread of animal diseases.  You do this with recordkeeping of where you buy and 
sell animals and by ensuring sale animals cross state lines with either an Owner Shipper 
Statement, Owner Hauler Statement, or CVI, and official animal identification. 

 
**NEW THIS YEAR – ONLINE PAYMENT WITH ONLINE APPLICATION!** 

 
Enclosed you will find the following: 
 

1) A summary of the Livestock and Poultry Auction 
License requirements for Maine, in case you have 
any questions about who should be licensed. 

2) A license renewal application – please return this 
to our office, with appropriate payment, at your 
earliest convenience.  NEW! Now you can USE 
THE ONLINE APPLICATION and PAY ONLINE. 
Online applications require payment online with a 
credit or debit card, or ACH Transfer. 

 
We greatly appreciate your prompt return of the renewal form, as your current license expires 
at midnight, June 30, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions about your license or the renewal/application process, please don’t 
hesitate to call us at (207) 287-3701 or email AnimalHealth.AGR@maine.gov. Please leave a 
voice message or send an email message, and an Animal Health staff person will get back to you 
as soon as possible. 
 
 


